Dear Colleagues;

Our first issue of the year 2025 has been released. As has been always, studies with exceptionally high quality were included in this issue.
I would like to thank not only to authors but also our rewievers who have been increasing the scientific quality in a steady manner.

The insight evaluation of our journal has revealed that “The Journal of Pelviperineology” has a high “readibility” rate across the World. This is our
most important source of motivation.

Article evaluation process, from submission to publication is totally free of charge. Since we are not running a business and not money-orientated,
these pecularities of the journal further increases the prestige of it.

We look forward to receiving studies such as randomised studies, researchs, case reports, in brief, of any kinf of scientific writings within the scope
of the journal.

Your support has utmost importance and this will definitely make us very happy.
I wish all of you very healthy days.

Prof. Dr. Ahmet Akin SiVASLIOGLU

Editor-in-chief
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